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Dear Mark, 
Chloe Connor Limited Pension Scheme

Following my letter to you dated 11 February 2016 we have not yet received your signed Deed of Removal of Trustee.  This is in relation to the set up of Chloe Connor Limited Pension Scheme that has been completed for you on instruction of Akbuk Resort Group. 

We understand that this scheme is no longer required by you and your appointment as Trustee of the scheme should therefore be terminated and your file closed. 

Please see attached a Deed of Removal of Trustee for you to sign in order to remove any potential liabilities to you as Trustee of the scheme. 

Please have this signed and return it to us in the enclosed pre-paid envelope. On receipt of the signed Deed will have your file closed.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely


Miriam Azizi
Director
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